
Dear CSULB Student: 

Housing Applications for Academic Year 2021-2022 are now open through the housing portal on your 
single sign on. We are contacting you because we recognize that commuting from your home address is 
difficult or impossible and we want to provide this reminder. 

Housing is first come, first serve, and we are filling up quickly, so we encourage you to make the best 
decision for next year as soon as possible. We are open for residents regardless is they have all online 
courses for Fall 2021.  

Space is limited. In a regular year we typically have a waitlist. This year we expect our waitlist to be 
longer than usual due to the remaining public health restrictions, and the demand by individuals who 
did not have the opportunity to live with us in the current academic year. So, if CSULB is your primary 
choice for education and you are 


